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Youth Justice Statistics: 2019 to 2020 
 
A minor inaccuracy has been identified in the previously published release Youth Justice Statistics: 
2019 to 2020. This followed routine quality assurance work leading up to the next annual release. 
  
Local Level Maps 
Due to a processing error in MS Excel, the local maps that accompanied our last release on the GOV.UK 
website in January 2021 were labelled incorrectly for some YOT regions. Figures appearing within the 
maps are correct and only the labelling is in error. 
 

Updated maps with corrected labelling have now been placed on the GOV.UK website. 

 


